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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 2, 2005

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1163 by Lucio (Relating to the authority of a dental hygienist to provide services in certain 
facilities and schools.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Occupations Code by stating that dental hygienist may provide 
unsupervised preventive and therapeutic dental hygiene services in a long-term care facility, school, 
Head Start Center, day-care facility, and other institutions approved by Texas State Board of Dental 
Examiners (board) rule. The bill also states that dental hygienists providing services under the 
provisions of the bill would be required to follow appropriate documentation protocols established by 
the board. According the board’s analysis, the provisions of the bill could be implemented within 
current resources.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2005.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 504 Texas State Board of Dental Examiners, 529 Health and Human Services 
Commission, 530 Department of Family and Protective Services
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